

## MINUTES OF NEIGHBOURS COMMITTEE APRIL 14, 2014

Present: Marsha Melnik, Betty Vance, John Hardie, Renata Dickman, Lillian Mierzwa  
Regrets: Gord Hamilton  
Absent: Pauline Walsh, Niloofer Irani, Aline Henderson  
Minutes: Lillian Mierzwa

1. **Minutes of March meeting** accepted.
- 2.. **Communication From Board.** John reported \$500.00 budget approved.
3. **Condo Handbook, Condo 323 Revised Rules & Regulations 2007** discussed.

**Action:** Marsha & Niloofer will review for inclusion in new residents' kit.

4. **Renovations Tour Questionnaire** for meeting with hosts as prepared by Marsha & Lillian reviewed. Request date for return of completed questionnaire to property manager is May 12<sup>th</sup>.

**Action:** Lillian to deliver Questionnaire to participating hosts on Monday May 5<sup>th</sup>.

5. **Shout Out to 50 Quebec document** re Arts/Crafts/Collectibles Show as prepared by Marsha reviewed.

**Action:** Marsha to request Property Manager to send out a.s.a.p.

6. **New Residents' Reception** discussed.

**Plan:** Date for reception: June 8<sup>th</sup>.

Invitations to be sent May 22<sup>nd</sup> will include new residents & those unable to attend last year.

Reminder to be sent May 29<sup>th</sup>

Invitation to Board Members to be sent via E-mail by Pauline.

Task List from previous meeting reviewed. In addition Betty will bring finger food. John will introduce website if he is available. Otherwise, Marsha will present.

7. **New Business**

(a) Marsha reported on her attendance at Balcony Gardening event at 80 Quebec and connected with chair of social committee at that site.

(b) Lillian reported information re (1) Emergency Preparedness Meeting on April 23<sup>rd</sup> at 7:00 pm at St. Pius Elementary School, 71 Jane St.

**Action:** John to post notice.

(2)-TTC Support Person Assistance Card.

**Action:** John will include information in "What's Happening".

(c) Garage Sale discussed.

**Action:** Renata to explore possible site.

(d) Viewpoint submission discussed.

**Action:** Marsha will provide submission.

(e) John proposed developing a "Neighbours Brand" which he will work on.

**NEXT MEETING - Wednesday, June 18 at 2:00.**